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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

August 20, 2025 

Melvin J. Malone, Esq. 
Butler Snow 
The Pinnacle at Symphony Place 
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 
Nashville, TN 37201 
Melvin.Malone@butlersnow.com 

Re:  TPUC Docket No. 24-00032 – Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company to 
modify Tariff, Change and Increase Charges, Fees, and Rates, and For Approval of a 
General Rate Increase 

Tariff Filing No. 2025-0003 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your tariff filing dated January 27, 2025, which includes 
Tariff Rate Schedules and Rules and Regulations.  The filing appears to be consistent with the 
Commission’s decision made during the Commission Conference on January 21, 2025.  Therefore, 
the tariff became effective as requested.  

Please reference the above tariff number in any correspondence regarding this filing.  

Sincerely, 

Joe Shirley 
Deputy Director, Utilities Division 
JS 25-01 

cc:  Bob Lane (via Email) 
       Bob.Lane@amwater.com 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on August 21, 2025 at 8:45 a.m.
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	Sincerely,
	Deputy Director, Utilities Division

